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Burglaries 
4th District 

(South Chicago) 
 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of three recent residential burglaries reported 
in the 1100 block of East 81st Street.  In each incident, unknown offender(s) made 
forced entry to the victim's apartment and proceeded to remove electronics and 
jewelry contained therein.  

 
Incident times and locations: 
• 1100 block of E. 81st St., Friday, September 9, 2016 at 5:00 PM 

• 1100 block of E. 81st St., between Friday, September, 23, 2016 at 4:30 PM and 
Monday, September 26, 2016 at 8:40 AM 

• 1100 block of E. 81st St., Saturday, September 24, 2016 at 12:30 PM 

 
What you can do: 
• Consider installing alarm system or video surveillance on your property. 

• Keep records of the made/model/serial number of property 

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighbors in the area about this crime 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people  
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 
 
 

 
If you have any information, contact  
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

(312) 747-8273 
HZ-427417, HZ-450690, and HZ-447747 

 
P16-2-104(CA) 

  October 3, 2016 


